
•	 consistently outstanding results
•	 exceptional teachers with excellent subject knowledge
•	 traditional values of respect, courtesy and discipline
•	 high expectations of behaviour, uniform, attendance and punctuality
•	 a curriculum that allows every child to enjoy learning and succeed, regardless of their ability 
•	 excellent pastoral care
•	 strong relationships with parents, carers and the wider community
•	 an extensive range of extra-curricular activities, trips and clubs
•	 clear aspiration and methodical preparation for future careers and higher education
	 	 - whether work experience, training, apprenticeships or university 
•	 regular opportunities for student leadership
•	 wide ranging access to ICT and high quality facilities
•	 a commitment to preparing our students to be global citizens of the future

We take great pride in our standing in the local community and 
the wider world of education. We regularly host visitors from other 
schools and other countries, as we endeavour to engender a spirit 
of togetherness and inclusion for all.

We wish for our students, and their families, to be proud of their 
place at George Spencer Academy, and being part of the Spencer 
Academies Trust. We want students to wear their uniform (Year 
7 – 11) with pride, representing us as ambassadors as they travel 

to and from home. We want our Sixth Form (smart business attire) 
to uphold our sense of smartness and academic focus.

We hope that the information in this prospectus gives you a brief 
flavour of what makes us rather unique – never mind the fact that 
we have a major arterial dual-carriageway running between our 
split-site! And we welcome your interest in us and look forward to 
your future involvement with our school. 

Why Choose George Spencer Academy for your child? 

Arthur Mee Rd, Stapleford, NOTTINGHAM, NG9 7EW 
Telephone: 0115 9170100     Fax: 0115 9170101
info@george-spencer.notts.sch.uk     www.george-spencer.notts.sch.uk   Twitter: @George_Spencer

“Staff take their 
responsibility for 
students’ wellbeing 
and safety extremely 
seriously. Parents 
confirm that students 
feel safe, happy and well 
cared for.”


